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Maintenance will be done on a couple of campus buildings in the months ahead.

The sealant on the outside of the Stephen E. Quinlan Building at Seneca@York will be

replaced from Tuesday, April 15 until Saturday, Oct. 11.

And the sealant on Building A at Newnham Campus will be replaced from Monday, May 5

until Tuesday, July 1.

You may notice signage and fencing around the work areas, but there shouldn’t be any major

disruptions.

Seneca apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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